
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 19 OCTOBER 2010 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(282) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network 

Senator Cash asked: 
The capital funding allocated for reopening the Curtin immigration detention facility 
was $143.8 million.  A breakdown of this amount was provided at Budget Estimates 
in May 2010.  How much of this has been spent?    

Answer: 

As at 31 October 2010, $39.8 million of capital funding had been spent on the Curtin 
immigration detention facility. 
 
 
 


